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Friday 11th October 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Arts Week OPEN Afternoon – 2.30pm Friday 25th October. 
 
I am writing to give you details of our open afternoon session that will be held on the 
25th October from 2.30pm. 
 
During the week, the children will be involved in a variety of arts based activities 
including drama, singing, creative writing, poetry and art. Open afternoon will be an 
opportunity for you to share some of the work the children have been doing and also 
to work alongside your child in a creative activity within their classroom. 
 
The classes will be doing a short 5 minute performance for parents in their classroom 
and we have organised times for these so that you know when to be there. We hope 
we have organised this to make sure there are no clashes for parents with children in 
different year groups! 
 

Doors Open at 2.30pm 

2:35pm –Y5 and Y6 performance to parents 

2:45pm –Y3 and Y4 performance to parents 

2:55pm –YR and Y1 performance to parents 

3:05pm –Y2 performance to parents 

 
JYS Friends are planning to organise a second hand uniform sale during the open 
afternoon. This will be set up in the hall so please feel free to browse whilst you are 
here or at the end of the afternoon. 
 
Once you are ready to leave, you should inform your child’s teacher so that they can 
sign them out in the register. 
 
We hope you enjoy this opportunity to share your child’s learning in school and I look 
forward to seeing you during the afternoon. 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Sadler 
Headteacher 
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